
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Valentine 

The history of St Valentine is a rather gruesome one – beheaded by Claudius in ancient Rome for marrying 

Christian couples – but his legacy is one of love and care for others. Whilst some may not buy in to the 

commercial cards and red roses (myself included – Sorry Mrs Hill!), it is always important to tell the ones 

we care for how we feel. In our vision statement, Nurture includes the nurturing of positive relationships 

and friendships, this runs through all we do in the school. We inspire kindness and respect and when we 

feel loved, we achieve our best.  

 

Certificates 

The children who have shown the strength of our values - Nurture, Inspire, Achieve, this are-   

31st Jan   Nurture – Charlotte   7th Feb  Nurture – Emily E 14th Feb  Nurture – Joshua 

                  Inspire – Bertie                         Inspire – Spencer    Inspire – Scarlett 

                  Achieve – Ava B         Achieve – Joel    Achieve - George 

 

 

Maths at home 

We are all in the swing of reading at home, but how can we practise maths at home? 

EYFS and KS1 children could use games such as Number Skills - Free Mathematics Game - Teach Your 

Monster or 1-Minute Maths | White Rose Maths.  

Year 4 children are expected to quickly recall all of their multiplication facts. Games such as Multiplication 

Tables Check - Timestables.co.uk can help with this. Away from a screen, simple counting, times tables, 

noticing shapes, patterns, and numbers around us are all excellent daily activities.  

 

World Book Day 

Thursday March 3rd is World Book Day. Children are invited to dress as their favourite 

book character and bring a book with them. Children will share their book with 

friends. We are planning lots of other book-themed events, more details to follow! 

 

Fairtrade Fortnight 

We are now approaching Fairtrade Fortnight. St James Primary will be hosting a Fairtrade Conference 

during the morning of Friday 4th March on the theme of Fairtrade Coffee and Climate Action.  This will 

focus on understanding how climate change is affecting our world particularly in Africa and how coffee is grown in 

Rwanda and roasted sustainably in Devon.  Some of our Class 2 pupils will be attending the conference at St James. 

 

Parents forum 

Thank you to those parents who were able to join the Parents’ forum last week. The notes from the 

meeting are attached to today’s newsletter. The next forum will be Thursday 31st March at 7pm.  
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https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.teachyourmonster.org%2Fnumberskills&data=04%7C01%7Cadmin%40lydfordprimary.org.uk%7C0e89f44ebe034bd768b008d9efbc3fd0%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637804414070758664%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=NTMhHxSbINTeLWVCvd5rh07BYrcbsqlP%2BJt2H1TyeeY%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.teachyourmonster.org%2Fnumberskills&data=04%7C01%7Cadmin%40lydfordprimary.org.uk%7C0e89f44ebe034bd768b008d9efbc3fd0%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637804414070758664%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=NTMhHxSbINTeLWVCvd5rh07BYrcbsqlP%2BJt2H1TyeeY%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwhiterosemaths.com%2Fresources%2F1-minute-maths&data=04%7C01%7Cadmin%40lydfordprimary.org.uk%7C0e89f44ebe034bd768b008d9efbc3fd0%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637804414070758664%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=YOQZP%2BSuOZ8M1ONmtl6mxj2raq6iqtkGLAA8NUUCFqM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.timestables.co.uk%2Fmultiplication-tables-check%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cadmin%40lydfordprimary.org.uk%7C0e89f44ebe034bd768b008d9efbc3fd0%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637804414070758664%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=VPj6OzxblaLK0tX2t4%2BaWtGhK8hZLvKac9aZFoFeM70%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.timestables.co.uk%2Fmultiplication-tables-check%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cadmin%40lydfordprimary.org.uk%7C0e89f44ebe034bd768b008d9efbc3fd0%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637804414070758664%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=VPj6OzxblaLK0tX2t4%2BaWtGhK8hZLvKac9aZFoFeM70%3D&reserved=0


 

Swimming and PE 

Well done to all the children for making excellent progress in swimming this half term. We have our last 

session tomorrow. Mr Pugh will resume his weekly Tuesday visits after half term to deliver PE. Miss Squire 

will continue on Monday afternoons delivering Dance.  

 

After school clubs 
The clubs will remain the same after half term - 

Monday – Dance Club with Jessica Squire – Class 1 & 2 (16 places) 

Monday – Year 6 SATs Club with Mrs D  

Wednesday – Class 1 Creative Club with Mrs Luxford 

Thursday – Class 2 OCRA Sports Club (12 places) 

 

We will have a waiting list for dance and OCRA club if oversubscribed. If you are unable to book a place, please 

contact the school office and let us know so your child can be added to the list.  

Clubs will start from the 28th of February. 

Outstanding balances 

As we reach the end of another half term, please can outstanding balances for breakfast club and school meals be 

paid.  

 

Messy Church 
St Petroc’s Church will be welcoming children and families to messy church at 1pm on the following dates - 

 
Mar 13 - Samson his great power and relation with God 
Apr 3   -   Easter plus activity for Palm Sunday 
May 8   -   The world we live in - Creation 
Jun 12 -   Pentecost 
Jul 10 -   Woman at the well 
More information can be found at https://www.messychurch.org.uk/ 

Dartmoor National Park 

There are free events this half term at the Dartmoor National Park Visitor 

Centres.  

From nest box making with Ranger Pete, to cuckoo trails and bird crafts.  

Find out more on our events page at www.dartmoor.gov.uk  

Parklands Leisure Centre 

Half term is just around the corner and Parklands Leisure Centre has a great program of activities to help unwind and 

work on the physical and mental wellbeing. They are offering parents a FREE pass (Gym or Lane Swim). To take 

advantage of this, you need to scan the QR code below for your free guest pass 

 

Free Gym or Swim Pass 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.messychurch.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLDuthaler%40lydfordprimary.org.uk%7Cd33528e096d248ce91c708d9e25d5f39%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637789712911182198%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=lNHHaAcqTx5qeKaTZVYWoXkR414h26vInAnYinrDNE8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttp%253a%252f%252fwww.dartmoor.gov.uk%26c%3DE%2C1%2Cfrp7gjeo7IeDyD1Zq5kagb47kDQKGmlEcIGiInZ4UtTqK2gAUpePBqc-3cyhviHbdxYzyuLy4dUTvtpCWfhCBOU7Y0v7iW2p0Dwdcq-s0-QdVSEZbD65gw%2C%2C%26typo%3D1&data=04%7C01%7Cadmin%40lydfordprimary.org.uk%7C7881d3c02fef4dc2ed1308d9ecba7f40%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637801108176728901%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=whsYGggTyiYvDcMBk4X8E8n3ZJ6m7JFK%2Bw%2FNToICogU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fwww.fusion-lifestyle.com%252fcentres%252fparklands-leisure-centre%252f%26c%3DE%2C1%2CqDtjExNJI4QGUPRub-P0IZXjh78EcmBKDZPExTYhx-TJStoctX40ADB1h_TA89U-zDEYl849rJitAd6FgkSOYHsVpt5c1Tsgahor_WMm%26typo%3D1&data=04%7C01%7Cadmin%40lydfordprimary.org.uk%7C5ae78671faad40bb661108d9e599d561%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637793272010589786%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=9R5yZH3rkoeJjhi1dHHGyGreAK4QbHv%2FiegekQzbTd0%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fwww.fusion-lifestyle.com%252foffers%252ffree-pass%252f%26c%3DE%2C1%2ChAr3sanbSxpvCyIMiFY2Td58VWBpHJ75m7dlhm_lHJYUh19mo1f3QqAArk5pVrTNVQf-J5h6cubHMPePiY6qGicdFmEjrz1bcm4afxhjic75JN804KD5JQ%2C%2C%26typo%3D1&data=04%7C01%7Cadmin%40lydfordprimary.org.uk%7C5ae78671faad40bb661108d9e599d561%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637793272010589786%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=2WLAUQqszbOY9chE5%2F0PcxZ9KsFhhoSQ0gZMHkBZP3o%3D&reserved=0


Half term 

Next week is half term, please enjoy the break and rest. We look forward to welcoming you all back to 

school on the 28th of February.  

 

Dates 

February 2022 

WB 21st – Half term 

28th – Return to school 

 

March 2022 

3rd – World Book Day 

4th – KS2 Fairtrade Conference 

8th – Devon Wildlife Trust workshops 
31st – Parents Forum 7pm 

Mr A. Hill – Principal 

ahill@dmatschools.org.uk 

01822 820264 

 

 

 

 

FoLS 

 

4th February - The winner of the cake raffle was Sam 

Thank you to Kelly for making the treats 

 

11th February - The winner of this week’s cake raffle is Wren. 

 

The cake raffle is £1 per ticket each week.  We are looking for volunteers to provide the cakes for next half term.  If 

you can help, please contact a member of FoLs or the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:head@bridestowe-primary.devon.sch.uk


After Reading Paddington Bear….. 

 

    

  
                                 Building London Bridge                                                   Making Pizza at Creative Club 


